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Senator Linda Reynolds asked: 
 
Are there any legislative or policy guidelines in relation to the denial of access to aged care 
facilities?  
 
 
Answer: 
 
The department does not have any legislative or policy guidelines in relation to the denial of 
access of visitors to residents in aged care facilities.  However, care recipients have rights to 
live in a safe, secure and homelike environment. Approved providers must have systems and 
processes in place to ensure a safe and secure environment.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


